## **Digital Literacy Evening**

## **Keeping Your Children Safe and Finding out the Facts!**

Dear Parents,

We would like to invite you to a Digital Literacy Presentation on Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> February 5.15pm -6.15pm.

The session will be delivered by Julian Hughes of GEM Education. He is a primary education consultant, and a father of 3, who can give you advice on how to help your children stay safe and happy while using the internet. Each year, his advice changes as the issues our children face when using the internet change. He will give practical advice on setting up parental controls; apps that can help you monitor your child's usage and ways to control your child's screen time, as well as advice on the conversations you can have with your children about cyber-bullying, social media and stranger danger online.

The session will be held during the PTFA disco so why not come along, have a cup of tea and find out about how to keep your child safe online. Drop your children off then stay for the session before collecting them at the end of the disco.

Please complete the slip below, by Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> February if you are able to attend.

Please note, due the content, the session is not suitable for children.

	Digital Litera	cy Presentati	on: Wednes	sday 13 <sup>th</sup> Feb	oruary 2019: 5	5.15pm-6.15pm
Deputy H	lead Teacher					
R. Turner						
Yours sin	cerely					

CHILD'S NAME	CLASS
NUMBER OF ADULTS ATTENDING	
SIGNED	